
Dear Senator Kerschen and Members of the Committee: 
 
I am sending written testimony to ask you to support Kansas animals by voting in favor of HB 2477 
as amended by the full House.  
 
The amendments assure the integrity of the animal facility inspection program, will expose the 
conditions that companion animals that are sold as a commodity are kept in, and will help alleviate 
some of the pain that rescues experience when they eventually have to rescue the animals that 
breeders willingly put in danger and overbreed. 
 
Respectfully, 
Melissa Cox 
10612 W. Jewell St, Wichita, KS 67209 
mcox0304@gmail.com 
	


